
Report on Community or home visits for Hope for Children’s Health Foundation Beneficiaries August 

2020 

Reaching out to poor rural community children with scholastic materials is one of the key activities of 
Hope for Children’s Health Foundation in Uganda. Children attending school in Rural Communities of 
Uganda especially in Kyangwali village face a great number of challenges like:  inadequate materials to 
use at school, limited food, walking long distances, failure to pay school fees and limited clean and safe 
water resources, among others which hence leads to school drop outs.   
 
During this COVID-19 period we have faced challenges of reaching our beneficiaries through meetings 

since gatherings were prohibited and with limited resources we were able to conduct home visits for 

children and offered psychosocial support and delivered food to malnourished home.  

A total of 4 households were visited and 06 children visited. 

Challenge 

Limited funds to conduct follow up on our beneficiaries and even support them during home based 
learning since schools were closed for 6 months now. 
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